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To: nhca.north.houston@gmail.com

Ying Ye,

Thank you so much for you generous support of Hope Beyond Bridges.  We are grateful especially in this 
difficult time.  We have had to cancel or postpone fundraising events in light of COVID 19 so in a time 
where our efforts to serve the homeless community have increase dramatically, both or financial support 
and volunteer support have decreases dramatically.

Grace & Peace

David Droll

Founder, Executive Director

Hope Beyond Bridges

4008 Louetta Rd #145

Spring, TX 77388

713-249-1933

HopeBeyondBridges.org


